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COUNTYof NAPA

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

1195 Third Street, Suite 310, Napa, CA 94559


Office (707) 253-4386     FAX (707) 253-4176


July 11, 2006
Mr. Henry Gardner
Executive Director

Association of Bay Area Governments

PO Box 2050
Oakland, CA 94604-2050
RE: Appointment of Supervisor Diane Dillon to serve as Napa County’s alternate representative on the Association of Bay Area Governments (ABAG) Executive Board for the July 20, 2006 meeting.
Dear Mr. Gardner,
Napa County has one regular member and one alternate member who serve on the ABAG Executive Board.  On May 24, 2005, the Board of Supervisors reappointed Supervisor Mark Luce as the County's representative and also reappointed me to serve as the County’s alternate on the ABAG Executive Board.  Both our terms expire on June 30, 2007.  

Supervisor Luce and I will both be unavailable to attend the next Executive Board meeting, which is scheduled for July 20, 2006.   In order to ensure that Napa County is represented at the next ABAG Executive Board meeting, the Napa County Board of Supervisors has appointed Supervisor Diane Dillon to serve as the County's alternate to the ABAG Executive Board for the July 20, 2006 meeting only.  Thereafter, I will continue to serve as the County's alternate to the ABAG Executive Board until the end of my term.  Supervisor Luce’s appointment as the County’s representative to the ABAG Executive Board remains unchanged.
Should you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please feel free to contact Andrew Carey in the Napa County Executive Office at 707-253-4477.
Sincerely,

Bill Dodd

Chair, Board of Supervisors

BD: awc

cc:
Napa County Board of Supervisors (e-mail)

Nancy Watt, County Executive Officer (e-mail)

Andrew Carey, County Executive Office (e-mail)


